
 

   

 

Questions? Concerns? Ideas? Contact the Municipal Office at (705) 387-3947 

or by email at info@magnetawan.com 

 

 

ICYMI 
In Case You Missed It! 

Council Highlights 
February 09, 2022 

 

   To read the complete minutes, agenda packages and by-laws please visit our website at www.magnetawan.com 
 

Council passed resolution 2022-29 Proclaiming the Year of the 

Garden in 2022. The Year of the Garden 2022 is the Centennial 

Celebration of Canada’s horticulture sector marked with the 100th 

Anniversary of the Canadian Nursery Landscape Association. 

From January 1 to December 31, 2022, we will commemorate and 

celebrate Canada’s rich garden heritage, celebrate today’s vibrant 

garden culture, and create legacies for a sustainable future.  For 

more information or to subscribe to the newsletter visit their 

website at https://livethegardenlife.gardenscanada.ca/   

Watch for updates on community events in celebration! 
 

Council passed resolution 2022-33 authorizing the donation of 

$500 to the Almaguin Community Hatchery Program. The 

Almaguin Community Hatchery Program is a group of volunteers 

have been in existence for over 30 years. The Hatchery in order to 

continue their great work needs to purchase high tech equipment 

to monitor in real time, water levels, water flow rates, oxygen 

levels, PH levels, ammonia levels, temperatures, all via sensors, 

camera, computer equipment and software programs. For more 

information on the Almaguin Community Hatchery Program or to 

donate visit their website at https://almaguinhatchery.com/  

 

That there are multiple ways to pay your tax bill? Instructions are posted up on 

our website under our RESIDENTS Page!  Municipal Staff are currently preparing 

the first installment of the 2022 tax bills to be mailed out in the upcoming weeks 

The next meeting of Council is March 2, 2022, at     

1:00 pm at the Magnetawan Community Centre 

 

 

 


